
 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
AT STEVES 
DECEMBER 11 – 
DECEMBER 15  
 2023 

         STEVES@SD38.BC.CA 

 

 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 
 
 
December 19 
Last day for food drive 
 
December 21 
Community walk for all students 
Report cards issued 
 
December 22 
No Breakfast Club 
Spirit Day, PJ Day 
Hot Lunch (Fusion Feast) 
 
December 25 – Jan 5 
Winter Break 
 
January 8 
School reopens 
 
 

 
 

 
NEXT WEEK’S CALENDAR 

 
Tuesday, December 12 

o Immunizations (grade 6) 
o Purdy’s orders ready for pickup 

 
Wednesday, December 13 

o Holiday Band Concert 
 
Thursday, December 14 

o Treat Day 
 
Friday, December 15 

o Special Breakfast Club (waffles) 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 

o Thank you, parents for keeping your child home 
when they are sick. 
 

o Our Annual Holiday Band Concert will take place on 
Wednesday, December 13th at 10:45 in the gym. 
Please note that only divisions 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be 
performing.  Families are invited to attend, note that 
seating will be limited.  Please enter thru the outside 
gym doors. 
 

o We will continue to collect donations for our Annual 
Food Drive until December 19th.  So far we have 
received enough donations, to feed 3 people for two 
weeks. 
 

o Our lost and found area is full again.  Please come by 
the office after school to have a look. 
 

o McMath Secondary is looking for vendors, and 
audience members for its Winter Concert and 
Holiday Market, which will take place on Thursday, 
December 14th at 7pm.  Interested vendors can fill 
out the Google form on McMath’s website or 
contact Mme. M. L’Abbe mlabbe@sd38.bc.ca.  

 

SCHOOL:  608-668-6660 
EARLY WARNING:  
604-668-7866 

mailto:STEVES@SD38.BC.CA
mailto:mlabbe@sd38.bc.ca


 

 

 
 
School Clubs 
 
11:50 Mondays Rainbow Club in the gym 
 
8:00 Fridays  Breakfast Club in the gym 
 
11:50 Fridays  Yarn Club in the library 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Story in Action 2023-2024  

 December 8, 2023  
  
This week we would like to feature Division 9’s exploration of their own cultural identity. 
Everyone has a name, and it is one way to embrace your culture, language, ancestors, 
generational connections, and identity. We can include each other by learning how to 
pronounce names correctly. This is a way that students can connect with other cultures. 
Learning about other culture it brings us together, encouraged understanding and brings 
peace.  

  
  
This links to our School Story focus in the following way:  
  
Learning requires exploration of one‘s identity.  

(First Peoples Principles of Learning)  
  

https://steves.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story

